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To whom it may concern, 

I am a constituent of the Nightcliff electorate in the Northern TeITito1y and I strongly 
oppose the proposed TeITito1y Coordinator Legislation. I implore the Scrntiny Committee 
to recommend to Parliament that it nm be passed. 

I am deeply concerned about the oveITeach the TeITito1y Coordinator role would have to 
bypass essential democratic processes that help protect our envirolllllent, vulnerable 
communities, and ensure good governance. Despite the CLP Government being elected on 
a platfo1m of transparency and accountability, the TeITito1y Coordinator Legislation, 
including the recent revisions, establishes a blatant disregard for the community's 
conce1n s. 

I urge the Scrntiny Committee to block this new bill for the good of the No1ihern TeITito1y, 
the magnificent place that we all call home. 

Regards, 




